
 

Dear Parent 

Greetings of the Day ! 

It is a matter of great pride that Gyan Sagar Global Academy is about to complete 17 years of 

its establishment and I fell extremely glad to share with you all the achievements of this one 

more successful academic session at GSGA.  

A lot has changed in these years in the educational scenario – right from the aim of education 

to teaching methodology and techniques. We, at GSGA, are all set to adopt the new and the 

latest in the field of education - be it the provisions of NEP 2020, be it infrastructural 

requirements or teacher training. 

We call ourselves a future ready school. This is because we are adaptable & receptive to the 

latest developments and  innovations and  at the same time we show our preparedness to 

adopt whatever is new. We are all set to implement the provisions of NEP 2020. GSGA is 

the first school in Ujjain to execute the concept of Bagless Day.  

Recently the Ministry of Education has advised the schools to adopt Automated Permanent 

Account Registry also called One Nation One Student Id which will serve as an edulocker 

for a student’s educational records. Those parents who wish to get their ward admitted in 

Pre-Primary must know that only those schools which are affiliated with an Educational 

Board and are reorganized by a State Board can register students on UDISE portal. 

GSGAians outshine in each and every field be it academics, be it literary or cultural activities 

or sports competitions at various levels. Like every year, GSGAians have secured 100% 

result of both Classes X & XII. The highest percentage in Class XII was 94.4% & in Class X 

was 95.4%.  

The session was marked with a number of Inter School Prizes with a Special Achievement 

Award given to Ayurdha Sharma, of Class XII, an emerging classical dancer for her 

outstanding achievements.  

The session also witnessed a series of infrastructural and technological developments. The 

inauguration of the state-of-the-art auditorium - Pragyan, the renovation of the Central Hall, 

developing exclusive Play Area, Activity Rooms and setting  latest furniture in Pre-Primary 

section, installation of solar plant and updated RO etc. and addition of more buses in our 

fleet.  

We, at GSGA, are committed to provide the best of opportunities, facilities and exposure to 

our students. We strive hard to make our students Genius, Self- reliant, Generous and Able.  

I also take this opportunity to thank you all for your unconditional support and cooperation 

extended to us in all our endeavors. 

Regards 

Mrs Manjima Pandla  

Principal     


